
Date: Fri, May 15, 2020, 5:47 AM 

Subject: Class Review for Mrs.Parveen Naser Teacher 

To: <principal@yaraschool.net> 

Cc: <parveen.nasar98@gmail.com> 

 

Dear Management, 

Hope this mail finds you in Good Health ! 

We are parent of Hooriya Fathima Athar studying in Class 2D, We would like to 

express our thankful gratitude and appreciation to Mrs.Parveen Naser teacher who has 

very motivated and friendly teaching skills towards every children of her class we had 

observed that she focus and touch every children's mind to explore their capabilities 

and strength, We are very much lucky that our child is getting blossoms in her safe 

knowledge. 

Thank you for maintaining exceptional education quality even in online classes 

specially during this tough time of virus outbreak. 

Keep up the good work :)   

Regards, 

Mrs.Sana Fatima Athar 
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